
 

SUMMER CLOSURE 
The Greater Victoria School District Board Office located at 556 Boleskine 
Road will be closed to the public from August 1

 
to 12, 2016 reopening to 

the public on Monday, August 15, 2016. 
 
During this closure, mail and package deliveries only will be accepted via 
our Receiving entrance located on the Davidson Street side of the building. 
 
NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION INFORMATION 
 

Greater Victoria Schools will be open to welcome and to register New 
Students as outlined below. Please provide a birth certificate and proof 
of residence. If the student has already registered and selected courses, it 
is not necessary to re-register.  
 
REGISTRATION DATES AND TIMES  
 

Elementary, Middle and Secondary Schools: August 29 to September 2 
– 9:00 am to 1:00 pm daily  
 
Alternative Education: Registration begins August 29. Please call 250-
360-4300 for a registration appointment.  
 
Continuing Education (Adult Education): Registration, intake and 
assessment begin August 29. Please call 250-360-4300 for an 
appointment.  
 
Continuing Education classes begin Tuesday, September 6 (regular 
classes) and Monday, September 12 (self-paced classes).  
Home Learners’ Link/The Link: Registration begins August 29. Please 
call 250-360-4300 for your registration appointment.  
Students are asked to register at their catchment area school. To find out 
which school New Students should attend, please visit the District 
Website at www.sd61.bc.ca click Schools click School Locator Tool and 
enter your street name. 


